



Foster Swift Attorneys Re-Elected at State Bar of Michigan Agricultural Law Section's Second Annual Meeting

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 14, 2014

On September 18, 2014, the attorney members of the State Bar of Michigan Agricultural Law Section re-elected Liza Moore to be the Section's Secretary for 2014-2015 and Todd Hoppe to be a member of the Council for 2014-2016.

Members of the Section gathered in Grand Rapids for the Second Annual Meeting. The meeting provided attorneys serving agricultural clients an opportunity to share ideas and receive updates on hot topics of agricultural law. Highlights of the meeting included informative presentations on the 2014 Farm Bill from Sheila Burkhardt, Member Relations/Public Affairs, Michigan Milk Producers Association and Bob Boehm, Manager of Center for Commodity, Farm & Industry Relations, Michigan Farm Bureau.

ATTORNEYS

Todd W. Hoppe

PRACTICE AREAS

Agri-Business

INDUSTRIES

Agricultural Services Agriculture